
 
   

  1st February 2019 

Dear Resident, 
 

 Weekend Closures of Reddings Lane 
 

What’s Happening, Where and When?  

What:    Full weekend closures to through traffic. 

Where:  Reddings Lane at its junction with Olton Boulevard West 

When:   Weekends, from 7pm on Friday evenings until 6am Monday mornings. 

How long:  From Friday 8
th

 February for up to four weekends. 

Works Information 
 
We will be carrying out works associated with the Birmingham City Council Battery Way Extension scheme, including 
the installation of drainage systems and cable ducting across Reddings Lane.   
 
Works will be carried out throughout the weekends, starting on Friday 8

th
 February, for up to four consecutive 

weekends, and will include night time works. 

 
While we are working, there may be the risk of noise, however our teams will use all possible measures, for example 
ensuring unused machinery is not left running, to reduce noise nuisance. The operation to break out the existing road 
surface will cease by 11pm on Friday evening and by 7pm on other evenings and will not re-commence until 7am, 
other operations will continue through the night. 

Traffic Information 

During the affected weekends, Reddings Lane will be closed between Formans Road and Weston Road. Olton 
Boulevard West will be closed from Matlock Road to its junction with Reddings Lane. 
Signed diversion routes will be in place. 
 
For vehicular access to properties within the closure extents: 
Access will be maintained via gatemen stationed at each closure point at Formans Road, Weston Lane and Matlock 
Road.  
 
For residents accessing properties on Olton Boulevard West:  Please only approach via Olton Boulevard West. 
 
For access to properties on Reddings Lane numbers 150 and below: Please only approach via Weston Lane/ 
Reddings Lane (east) 
 
For access to properties on Reddings Lane numbers 267 and above: Please only approach via Formans Road/ 
Reddings Lane (west) 
 
Please note that there will be no through route through the Reddings Lane/Olton Boulevard West junction 
during these closures. 
 
Pedestrian routes through the junction and Bus route 36 will be maintained throughout. 
 

Further information 

We hope this information is helpful and we apologise for any inconvenience these essential works may cause. We will 
make every effort to minimise any unnecessary disruption. Furthermore, those working on site will be briefed on 
working responsibly in the local community. 
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, please visit www.birmingham.gov.uk/connected or call our customer 
services team on 0121 303 6644                                                                                 Continues overleaf……………….. 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/connected


 

 



 
          


